

## THE BPPIMT - NEWSLETTER

A Quarterly In-House Magazine

B.P. Poddar Institute of Management and Technology

Email: bppimtnewsletter@bppimt.ac.in

Issue - XVIII, JANUARY 2013 Chief Advisors: Prof (Dr.) Sutapa Mukherjee Editor in Chief: Prof Emeritus (Dr.) S.C.Chakravartty
Prof (Dr.) B.N. Chatterji





Happy New Year! Best wishes are extended for a year full of joy, good health and success. The start of a new year is an opportunity to look back at what has been accomplished. But as truly said by Maria Robinson that "Nobody can go back and start a new beginning, but anyone can start today and make a new ending", so it's the time to look forward to the changes those we need to make. We should be confident with ourselves and go for our goal. Martin Luther King, Jr. once said, "Take the first step in faith. You don't have to see the whole staircase, just take the first step". So let's come together and join our hands to overcome all the shortcomings and raise the flag of our Institute to a new height. Remember nothing is impossible. The word itself says I'm possible. So, hope for the best and go for the dream without thinking about the result. On this occasion I wish all the students, faculty and staff members of BPPIMT family a very happy and prosperous new year.

Prof. Dr. Sutapa Mukherjee Principal, BPPIMT